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Dear Secretary of State for Transport:

I am writing regarding the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down Development and I
have serious concerns about the project being implemented.

·          The Project will severely damage a landscape that is considered the most
archaeologically sacred land surface in Europe.
·          The Project will include at least 2 km of above ground road engineering
within the UNESCO World Heritage Site of Stonehenge, Avebury and
Associated Sites. 
·          The Project’s noise, vibration and lights during construction will
adversely impact the Outstanding Universal Value as defined by the UNESCO
World Heritage Site convention.
·          The Project may negatively impact the survival of undiscovered
archaeological sites.
·          The Project may harm the flora and fauna and private water supplies.

I strongly urge you to deny the permits needed to implement this development.

Sincerely,

Jasper Jordan-Lang 




